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Letters To The Editor

P. 0. Box 719

Denver, Colorado 80201 

Dear Sirs: 

Thank you for your Sunday, April 23rd, 2000 coverage of Elian.  The picture on page 56 told more of the story.  It showed the real terror the boy felt from the "risky Gestapo-like raid scheme" perpetrated on the Gonzales family.

We should all be concerned.  As Americans, and as Republican Candidates at all levels, remember the admonition of eight years ago:

"It's the freedom, stupid!"

Sincerely,

Bruce E. Cairns

Republican Primary Candidate 

Senate District 28. 

Info:

16748 E. Smoky Hill Rd. PMB 298 

Aurora, Colorado 80015 

Phones:

303-693-6089

303-922-0011 (wife work-days)

E-mail: brucecairns@qwest.net 

via fax, letter, hand carry.

www.brucecairns.org

